
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
23rd May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As we enter the last half-term break of this academic year, I would like to extend a heartfelt 

thanks to all the pupils and families who make Range High School the positive, engaging, 

caring school that it is. 
 

It has been lovely to see the recent warm weather for such a prolonged spell but this also 

brings challenges around school uniform, as I am sure you can appreciate. We always strive 

to be fair in all that we do and when there have been days that it has been hot, we have not 

enforced the expectation that blazers must be worn without exception. 
 

With the warmer months now upon us we will no longer be allowing pupils to wear jackets or 

coats inside the building. Pupils should still wear their blazers as a matter of routine and if 

they are feeling cold, they can wear their school jumper, but coats will not be permitted. 
 

Please can I also take this opportunity to remind all parents that trainers do not form part of 

our uniform policy. Please do not be persuaded to buy them as your child will be challenged 

and school shoes will be expected to be worn.  
 

Over the half term or summer months some pupils may also ask for a variety of nose or 

other facial piercings, please may I take this opportunity to remind you that these too do not 

form part of our uniform policy either. One pair of stud earrings are all that are permitted 

during the school day. 
 

I am pleased to report that whilst these infringements do occur, they are in a minority of 

instances rather than the majority. The vast body of pupils who come to school every day, 

look smart and are ready to learn and are most certainly ‘Ready, Respectful and Safe’.  
 

Thank you for supporting your child in all of these endeavours. It is by working together in 

this way that we make school the positive place that it is. 
 

I wish you all a lovely bank holiday rest and look forward to seeing your child back in school 

on 2nd June at 8.40am. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Ashworth 

Assistant Head Teacher 


